
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We’ve had another exciting week at Preschool. We 
started the week on Monday with an interactive 
performance from Dragon Bird theatre for the chil-
dren that are leaving us at the end of the academic 
year to go to school. Children and their parents and 
carers all got involved to become part of the Lady-
bird Detective Agency and lots of fun was had by 
all.  

 

The children have loved playing outside in the sun-
shine this week. Please remember to make sure your child 
arrives at Preschool wearing sun cream on warmer days. If 
they are staying all day, we will top up their cream after lunch 
ready for the afternoon session.  

 

Vegetable cous-cous salad has been on the menu this week 
with all children having a go at chopping up vegetables and 
herbs to add to their salad. The children are all encouraged 
to chop up and touch the different vegetables 
to explore their textures and tastes.  

 

Please remember the first of our  coffee morn-
ing sessions will be next Monday 22nd May 
8.45-9.45am. Please bring your own reusable 
cup which we will fill with tea or coffee for you. 

 

Have a lovely week, 

 

The Noah’s Ark Team 
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